
To: Naiel Askar 
E-Mail: naiel.askar@gat.com
From: Doug Young 
Date: December 05, 2006

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0872-EX-ST-2006
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Message:

The original STA for this station was extended once already.  STAs are supposed to be 
temporary in nature.  Also, NTIA has approved this in the past with the following condition: 
The STA power exceeds Part 15 limits by 60 dB and the requestor needs to be advised that 
development of this system that crosses federal government and FCC exclusive bands will be 
difficult to license if used in the United States and Possessions.  How much longer will testing 
go on?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
December 05, 2006 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of 
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" 
hyperlink. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   4661


